City of Marysville INCORPORATED 1891

Office of the Mayor David A. Weiser

MEDELVES

'94 MAR 15 A8:46

STATE OF A ASP UTIL & TO A ASP COMMESSION

March 14, 1994

Secretary of Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission Attention: Mr. Alan Scott Transportation Operations Manager P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Request for Increase in Rail Speed Docket No. TR-940309

Dear Mr. Scott:

I am in receipt of Steve McLellan's letter of March 7, 1994 regarding a request for changes in rail speed limits in Marysville.

We welcome the investigation by your staff into the proposed rail speed changes and especially applaud your focus on local safety conditions. We will be happy to work with you in your investigation. The contact person for the City of Marysville will be City Administrator Dave Zabell. He can be reached at (206) 659-8477.

If I can be of any further assistance to you, please let me know.

Sincerely,

David A. Weiser

Mayor

DAW/11

cc: City Council
David K. Zabell, Ci

David K. Zabell, City Administrator Ken Winckler, Public Works Director